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20th January 2022 


.  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

As I’m sure you are aware there were some Government announcements last night in relation to the wearing of face coverings in the classroom and the fact that the Government deem that these are no longer necessary.  

However, in both school and in the local community cases remain high so we are requesting that you support us in encouraging your child to continue to wear a face covering on school transport and whilst in school.  We have also decided to remain in class bubbles until the 28th January where we will review this in line with the ending of other Government restrictions.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime Public Health have advised us to continue testing those pupils who have been in contact with positive cases every day and we will be continuing with the twice weekly testing for all pupils for whom you have granted permission. 

I appreciate your understanding in this matter and I hope you will support us. 

Should you have any questions or queries please contact school by the usual channels.  
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